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'Dream, believe, achieve together’ 
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 Daring 
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23rd April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome to Round Hill Primary School 
 
We are delighted your child will be joining our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) at Round Hill Primary School from 
September 2024.  I am the Foundation Stage Leader and would like to welcome you all to the first of many years at 
Round Hill.  We are at a really exciting point in your child’s life and look forward to working with you as you join the 
Round Hill community. 
 
We would be grateful if you could click on the below ‘Accepting a Place’ Form to let us know if you are accepting 
your child’s place.  In this form, we are also asking for some initial basic information.  Please complete this form as 
soon as possible or by 12.00 p.m. on Friday 26th April 2024 at the latest.   
 

Accepting a Place at Round Hill Primary School 
 
In the very near future we will be in touch again asking you for more detailed information about your child.  
 
Finally, in the table below, there are 2 dates for you to make a note of.  We will be in touch with more details of 
these events in the coming weeks.  In addition, there will be some transition events during the summer term when 
you and your child will also get to spend time in the classrooms and these dates will follow shortly. 
 

Event Name & Details 
 

Date Time 

Parent Welcome Meeting:  Parents/Carers only 
 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 5.30 p.m. to 6.30 p.m. 

Teddy Bears Picnic: Parents/Carers and children 
 

Wednesday 19th June 2024 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 

 
If you have any questions or queries in the meantime, please contact me via the school office. 
 
I look forward to meeting you and your child over the coming weeks and months.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Louisa Richards 
 
Louisa Richards 
Foundation Stage Leader 
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